
You're Invited to Our Family Winter 

Reunion! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Family Winter Reunion! It's the perfect time to come 

together, share laughter, and create wonderful memories. 

Details of the Reunion: 

• Date: Saturday, December 15, 2023 

• Time: 2:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

• Location: 123 Family Lane, Wintertown, ST 12345 

Please bring a dish to share for our potluck meal, and don't forget your favorite winter games and 

stories to share! 

We can't wait to see everyone and celebrate the joy of family during this wonderful season. 

With love, 

The Johnson Family 


